
  
 
Our 2005-2006 Board:   
President  Bonnie Behnke            International Service              Ken Friedman & Tom Shepeck 
President-Elect Wendy Hielsberg   Vocational Service  Marcus Butts & Fran Finley 
Past President  Rick Vanderloop Community Service  Barbara Langkau & Marlin Greenfield 
Secretary  Gerald Krueger  Club Service   Kris Villars & Glen Curren 
Treasurer  Doug Seefeld  Sergeant-at-Arms  Art Dumke 
Foundation Chair David Omachinski District 6270 Governor  Margaret A. Wittkopp 
Membership Chair Kate Thome      RI President   Carl – Wilhelm Stenahammar 

Next Board Meeting:   April 20th at 7:30 am 
Aurora Medical Center 

 
March 29, 2006  

Today’s Program 
Kate Lin / Downtown Inbound Student 

 
 

Announcements 
��Welcome to all of our guests. 
��This will be a very brief HUB as the editor 

did not make the last meeting and the 
person delegated to take minutes did not!   
Here is what the editor did get. 

��Thanks to all of the Rotarians that donated 
to the raffle for the Tipler fundraiser for the 
Humane Society.  We collected $120 in 30 
seconds!! 

��Kent Mosebach is back from Arizona! 
��Glen Curran has a new baby!!   
      
 
Rotary Notice 
As of October 26th Rotarians will be charged 
$2.00 for any cell phone interruption during a 
meeting.   
 
 
 

 
Member Directory 
Remember to update the member directory 
online on Rotary’s website.  If your job, phone 
or address has changed please update the info 
on the website at 
www.oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 

 
The Four Way Test 
Is it the truth?   
Is it fair to all concerned?  
Will it build goodwill and better 
friendships?  
Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 
 

 
 
 

Just a reminder to send information for the 
HUB to:  Wendy Hielsberg at 
whielsberg@oshkoshcvb.org 

 

The Hub 
Oshkosh Rotary Southwest 

PO Box 1202      Oshkosh, WI 54903 
Charter Date – March 1973 - 6270   

http://www.oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 



 
Winefeast 
Our next fundraiser is Winefeast held April 7th 
at Sunnyview Expo.  Winefeast is a big event 
and the committee needs your support.  Cellar 
Select - $95, Grapes & Grains - $75, General 
Winefeast  Admission - $45. Ways to get 
involved – donate items for the silent auction, 
buy a program ads and volunteer. The only 
way to make this a success is to get involved. 
Would like to thank our Rotary committee 
members:  Kris Villars, Duane Helwig, Karen 
Fredrick, Art Dumke, Marcus Butts 
  
 
 
Rotary Foundation…Join today!! 
The mission of The Rotary Foundation is to 
support the efforts of Rotary International in the 
fulfillment of the Object of Rotary, Rotary's 
mission, and the achievement of world 
understanding and peace through local, 
national, and international humanitarian, 
educational, and cultural programs. For further 
details on how to become involved, see Kate 
Thome 
 
Rotarian of the Week 
Allan Degner –  Development Director 
Oshkosh Area Humane Society 
Favorite Club Project: 
Being a new member, not sure.  I think it will be 
WineFeast. 
Proudest Achievement: 
Attaining the position of Development Director of 
the Oshkosh Area Humane Society 
My earliest memory: 
Summer swimming lessons at Pollack Pool 
Nobody in the club knows: 
Of my passion for music ranging from Patsy Cline 
to Dean Martin. 
My favorite party of every Rotary meeting: 
The awe-inspiring feeling of compassion and 
progression among Rotarians. 
3 things I’d want with me on a deserted island: 
A companion friend, Radio and a Dutch oven 
If I hadn’t become a Rotarian, I never would have: 
The one tv show I don’t usually tell people I watch: 
Desparate Housewives 
When I tell people I’m in Rotary they: 
If I had to eat three foods for the rest of my life: 
Key-lime yogurt, fillet mignon and chicken 
Parmesan 

 
 
Upcoming Programs 
April 5 – Karena Bierman – R.I. 
“Major Gifting Opportunities” 
 
Business Education Summit 
Wednesday March 29th 8:00 – 12:00 LaSure’s 
Banquet Hall. This summit is hosted by The 
Chamber’s Partners in Education Committee in 
an effort to bring business reps and educators 
together to discuss how they can partner to 
address skilled labor shortages and enhance 
high school student skills.   
. 
 
Rotary Greeters  
April 5   Terrie Cummings 
   Cathy Doran 
April 12  Glenn Curran 
   Bryan Hockstein 
April 19  John Lorfeld 
   Don Simons 
April 26  Wendy Hielsberg 
   “Stella” 
   
 
New Member 
The following member is being proposed for 
membership. 
Vicky Redlin – Sunnyview Expo Manager 
Proposed by Susan “Stella” Stellings 
Steve Poeschle – Fox Cities Construction 
Sales & Marketing Manager 
Proposed by Mike Bell. 
 
Club Service – Invocation    
Thank you to Craig Ubbelohde for doing the 
invocation for March. Kent Mosebach will do 
April invocation.  We are still in need of 
someone for month of  May, & June.  Please 
contact Kris Villars if you are interested in 
taking a month & presenting the invocation at 
our weekly meetings. 
kvillars@new.rr.com   920.420.0673 
 


